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Welcome back for our final term of 2023-2024. We have many amazing things planned and are
looking forward to seeing all the students, rested and ready to learn.



Cops For Cancer: Constable Douglas Furlong will be here on April 8th to do presentations for
Cops for Cancer Campaign/Tour for September. He will showcase ways this tour helps raise
funds for cancer research and helps families in need.

Reading is Disgusting: April will bring to all students a “Reading is Disgusting” challenge.
Students and classes can participate in many ways. Your child will be bringing home
information and a log sheet next week. We are looking forward to all the disgusting facts we can
learn about.

Overdue Fees: We are at that time of year where we make decisions on whether to order school
supplies for families for next year. In order to place an order, we need to have overdue school
fees paid up. Currently there are $5000.00 fees in arrears. We will be sending out overdue fees
invoices this week. If we cannot get a majority of these fees collected, we won't be in a position
to re-order for the fall.

Kindergarten 2024-2025: If you have a child that will be attending kindergarten in September,
please register them this first week in April. Birth certificates, proof of address and immunization
records are needed when registering. Currently there are only 15 students pre-registered for
kindergarten. This means only one class for September. We will be planning our “Welcome to
Kindergarten” for May as well as the “Ready, Set, Learn” session and are hoping to send out the
invitations to all families registered. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the
office.

It looks like spring will be sticking around. The lovely weather is a welcome surprise.
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